  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 30 JANUARY 2012
PART I – DELEGATED

16.  
CONSIDERATION OF   RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE CONSTITUTION WORKING PARTY 

Summary


  

  To receive the recommendation of the Constitution Working Party held on 5 December 2011 in relation to the following item on the agenda for the Executive Committee on 30 January 2012. 


Constitution Working Party – Outline Committee Structure

RECOMMENDED 

that the Executive Committee be informed:


That no action be taken on returning to the former Committee System pending the outcome of the review of Three Rivers District Wards by the Local Government Boundary Commission which will be implemented in May 2014.The Council continue with the Strong Leader /Executive model of Governance. 

Report prepared by:


Elwyn Wilson, Democratic Services Manager
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